Mike Davila

From: Jason Bogoeff

Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2016 1:05 PM
To: Mike Davila

Subject: Paramedic LOU

Chief Davila,

Please accept this email as a approval from the Key West Fire Fighters to accept the LOU. The body voted to approve
this on 03/17/2016 to Amend article 17.

Jason Bogoeff
Ems lieutenant
Key West Fire Department



